
Wings of Healing Amanda Samrani
April 2024

In His Hands, 

800-859-4578 

Support
Thank you for your gifts and prayers. Reach me by email at 

amanda.s@cornerstoneinternational.org  

To stand with us financially, you can give online at cornerstoneinternational.org/samrani  

Give by mail by making checks out to Cornerstone International, memo Wings of Healing, 

mail to: Cornerstone Int’l PO Box 192 Wilmore, KY 40390-0192. 

Amanda Samrani

How unfathomable that our Savior, Jesus, after being crucified without a crime, took our sin upon Himself and rose from 
the grave with the promise that when we believe, we will have eternal life with Him. I pray you all had fresh revelations 
from Him as you celebrated Easter recently. 

As most of you know, I have worked for thirteen years with the purpose of spreading the Good News in East Africa. At the 
Holy Spirit’s prompting, I have been blessed to bring eleven orphaned children into my home, love them, disciple them, 
teach them, educate them and, in a few years, will send them off to start their lives with a firm foundation and a true love 
for God! Praise the Lord! 

Exciting News from Uganda 
I heard from Jurugo that his school is giving him a half scholarship of his school fees for performing so well last year. I am 
encouraged and proud of him as he continues his road to becoming a doctor so he can serve his people and flourish. Pray 
for him to continue his studies with all his heart and efforts! 

Stella now has Abigail off breastfeeding and sleeping well with JajJa Enya so that she can continue her Agricultural and 
Natural Medicine training. She wants better knowledge to work on the WoH Farm and serve the community. 

The Best News from Spokane 
After receiving a report on January 19th that I likely had a tumor in my left lower lung, I came back in Spokane, Washington 
to my VA hospital to start the process of dealing with this diagnosis. After my initial appointment with my provider, I flew 
to Kentucky for the Cornerstone International board meeting to update them for prayer and encouragement before 
returning to Spokane for whatever treatment laid ahead. When I arrived, I went to the VA urgent care, and my doctor was 
very thorough in his investigation (Dr. K you rock!). I was admitted for COVID, severe dehydration, anemia, a drug-resistant 
infection, and a possible blood clot. I spent three days inpatient for tests and treatment. During this time, it was confirmed 
that I had healthy normal lungs with no masses! Cancer free! I was sent home to isolate for five days. 

The day after being released, I was called and informed I was positive for malaria. So, on Good Friday, I went back to the VA 
hospital to properly treat malaria, severe dehydration and anemia. I was released on Monday. I am feeling better than I 
have in months! Praise Him! 

I am reminded of God’s Word in Romans 8:28, “And we know that God causes all things to work together for good to those 
who Love God, to those that are called according to His purpose”. 

I am sorry that you all had to go through this journey with me, but I am so thankful for your love and support. Thank God 
that He used this to find the malaria that we suspect has been in my body since last November. The malaria that was trying 
to defeat me has been defeated. I continue to love my Lord with all my heart and will follow Him where He leads healthier 
than I’ve been in months. 

Thank you for your prayers, financial support, and physical support while on this wild journey. I couldn’t do this without all 
of you! I fly back to Uganda on April 18th. I plan to spending these last two weeks visiting a few friends, doing a guided 
spiritual debrief, and continuing to strengthen so I can follow Him to serve those He puts in WoH’s path with vigor and 
healthy enthusiasm. 

As I always say, “I can’t do this without all of you!”
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